BERKELEY: OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR FOR ADMINISTRATION & FINANCE

BUS 19
June 19, 2015

ASSOCIATE VICE CHANCELLOR - FINANCE AND CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER

RE: Delegation of Authority — Registration and Licensing of University-owned Vehicles (Business and
Finance Bulletin BUS-19)

In accordance with Business and Finance Bulletin BUS-19 Registration and Licensing of University-
Owned Vehicles and in accordance with Chancellor Birgeneau’s letter dated March 23, 2011, I am
designating to you as Associate Vice Chancellor — Chief Financial Officer one of two positions
responsible for executing all documents required for the registration and licensing of University-owned
vehicles. The Property Manager is the second designee.

This redelegation is effective immediately and may not be redelegated further.

Please contact Campus Delegations of Authority Coordinator Laila DeBerry ldeberry@berkeley.edu
with any concerns you may have regarding this delegation of authority.

Sincerely,
John Wilton
Vice Chancellor, Administration & Finance
cc: Chief Campus Counsel C. Patti
Chief Audit Executive W. Riley

Campus Delegations Coordinator L. DeBerry
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